
Priory News 28th March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are nearing the end of the Spring term—with one week left 

before we break up for the Easter holidays.  

Our week started with a fantastic Anglo-Saxon day for our Year 5 

children. This was a good chance for them to further deepen 

their history learning.  

We also hosted a visiting theatre show this week—which the 

children loved. They were transported into the world of           

Pinnochio and were thoroughly entertained. Watching live      

theatre is such an incredibly moving and enjoyable experience—

transporting children to imaginary places and bringing them   

connections to characters and storytelling. We were thrilled that 

they enjoyed it so much. 

Next week, we are hosting our 25th Anniversary of our Cross-

Country Championships. This is an event that Priory is very proud 

of—organised by the school and with the support of many     

community organisations, we will have over 40 schools from 

across Cambridgeshire joining us to compete together. Please do 

come along and support all the children competing on the day. 

Good luck to our Priory Junior School Cross-Country teams!    

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Priory Junior School’s Cross-Country 

Championships 

1st April 

End of Spring Term 4th April 

Training Day—School Closed 22nd April 

Summer Term Starts 23rd April 

Bag2Schools Collection 29th April 

Anglia Water Y3 Workshops 1st May 

Bank Holiday—School Closed 5th May 

Class Photographs 7th May 

VE Day 80th Anniversary 8th May 

Y6 SATS Week 12th—15th May 

Y4 Burwell Residential 12th—16th May 

Y3/4 Tennis Festival 20th May 

Y3 Light Workshop with Whipple         

Museum 

21st May 

Y3/4 Discos 22nd May 

End of Half-Term 23rd May 

School Meals 

We are very fortunate to have an enthusiastic catering team in 

the school kitchen, with meals provided by ABM. 

As you know, the cost of living has caused pressures on every-

one’s lives, and we are keen to ensure that all families that are 

eligible can benefit from free school meals. 

If you are eligible, please do get registered. If you require any 

help with this, please ask at the school office, or check here. 

Mental Health Support Services for Children 

We are delighted to be working MHST—an NHS support     

service, who continue to support families and children in      

Cambridgeshire.  

We know there continues to be a high level of demand for    

support services—in Cambridgeshire and nationally. 

MHST are able to provide support to families where     

children may be experiencing anxiety, anger, or other 

heightened emotions, including phobias. 

If you feel your child / family would benefit from this    

service, please speak to your child’s class teacher in the 

first instance.    
Water Bottles 

We are keen to ensure that children have water available for 

them to drink throughout the day.  

Please can you send your child into school with a water bottle 

that is suitable for the school environment. Please do not send 

glass bottles. 

Concerns or Worries 

If you have a worry or a concern, please do speak to 

your child’s class teacher, who will be happy to help you. 

They will pass your concerns on, as necessary. 

We have been reminding children of the need to talk to 

a trusted adult in school if they also have a worry. We 

also have worry monsters in classrooms for them to use. 

https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/schools-learning/help-with-school-learning-costs/free-school-meals


 



 






